
Subject: Support Letter for Sunspring Farms by Chad and Bruce Kolesnik

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of Sunspring Farms and the founders Chad and Bruce Kolesnik.

Our organization supports student/non-student companies through programs and other
resources. Over the last 8 months, Chad and Bruce have worked closely with several advisors at
Platform who have experience in non-profits, social enterprise, food to provide support and
feedback on their business model, funding opportunities and more.

It should be noted that Platform Calgary does not take any equity position in the start-up
company or lays no claims to ownership of the IP property.

Best Regards,

Shanika Abeysinghe
Shanika Abeysinghe

407 9 Ave SE
Calgary AB, T2G 2K7
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